






27th March 2024

Dear Parents,

We have a fantastic trip planned in the Summer term for our pupils in Class 2 & 3. We will be visiting The Blue Planet Aquarium on Tuesday 11th June 2024. Pupils will get ample time to explore the aquarium and will take part in educational workshops; ‘Jawsome Sharks’ for Class 2 and ‘Rainforests’ for Class 3. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]On Tuesday 11th June the coach will set off at 8.30am sharp, so we are asking that children come to school for 8.15am please. We hope to return to school around 3.30pm.  The trip has been heavily subsidised by school (£450) and the cost to parents will be £20 per child. Payment will be via ParentPay and should be paid by Monday 3rd June. 

Children should be in full uniform and will require a packed lunch. If your child is entitled to Free School Meals and you require a packed lunch from the kitchen, please indicate this on the slip below.

In the meantime, please complete the slip below and return at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,



Mrs M Jarvis 

__________________________________________________________________

	Blue Planet Aquarium trip

I give permission for my child _________________________ to go to the Blue Planet Aquarium and will pay £20 via ParentPay.

Signed __________________________________________

Emergency contact numbers for 11th June  ____________________________

Any medical information ______________________________________

My child is entitled to Free School Meals and requires a packed lunch from school                                                                                               YES/NO
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